Notification from Administration for the identification of the national authority designated to assign ITU-T Recommendation T.35 terminal provider codes

Please elaborate and provide as much detail as possible in response to these questions. If complete information cannot be related because it is proprietary or sensitive, please indicate this status. The responses received will be used to complete and update the list of national authorities for the assignment of ITU-T T.35 terminal provider codes.

1. Country and name of administration: 


2. Within your country, are there manufacturers of products compliant with:
· ITU-T H-Series Recommendations (video/multimedia conferencing)? 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No

· ITU-T T-Series Recommendations (data conferencing, fax equipment)? 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No


· ITU-T V-Series Recommendations (modems)? 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No


3. Do you have any existing national body or other assignment authority designated 
to assign terminal provider codes in accordance with ITU-T Rec. T.35? 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No


4. As applicable, please provide the following information for each assignment authority (in case of different authorities for different terminal types):

	Assignment authority:
	

	Terminal type*:
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 H-Series 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 T-Series 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 V-Series
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Other category: 


	Contact name:
	

	Organization:
	

	Department:
	

	Address:
	

	Telephone:
	

	Fax:
	

	E-mail:
	

	Relevant website links:
	


* Please tick all applicable boxes and list any “other category”
5. Comments
	


Please return this notification form to the ITU-T Study Group 16 Secretariat 
(E-mail: tsbsg16@itu.int, fax: +41 22 730 5853)


